
PUBLIC NOTICE
DEVELOPMENT VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION 
DATE: Monday, February 22, 2021 
TIME: 3 pm 
LOCATION: City Hall, 10631 100 Street
The City is seeking the public’s input regarding a Development Variance Permit 
Application (DVP) submitted by Northern Legendary Construction on behalf of Dr. 
Mark Thompson. 

This DVP application is seeking to vary Zoning Bylaw No. 2470, 2019 with regards to 
landscaping and parking requirements for this property to allow the construction of 
an addition at the rear of the building, commonly known as the ABC Medical Clinic.

Due to COVID-19, the public is prohibited from physically attending the Council 
meeting at this time to provide verbal comments to Council. Your comments are 
important and residents who wish to make comments on this proposed application, 
can submit them in one of the following ways, by 4:30 pm on Friday, February 19, 
2021:

•	 Mailing or hand delivering a letter to City Hall:   
10631 – 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5  
Attention: Janet Prestley, Director of Legislative and Administrative Services

•	 by email to legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

Written comments received will be distributed to Council for their consideration at 
the meeting.

For more information about this DVP application, please contact the Planning 
Technologist at cjackson@fortstjohn.ca or by telephone at (250) 787-8188.
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